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BOOMI SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

 

Wow what a great term we have had.   

A huge congratulations to the students, parents, 

and staff for all your efforts in mini school.  The 

children are to be commended on their manners, 

inclusivity, and willingness’s to help others, thank 

you to our parents for organising, providing, and 

serving the food to over 80 people and lastly what 

an incredible staff Boomi school has, we work so 

well together as a team.  There were so many 

comments from the other schools on the activities 

we provided, to what a beautiful looking school 

we have, with many photos being taken for ideas 

at their own school.   

Anzac Day is during the holidays and the children 

have been busy with their ANZAC Day displays.  If 

you are here on the 25th of April, we would 

encourage the children to attend and be a part 

of the march (10:45am at the old post office) and 

ceremony in their full school uniform. 

The students were fortunate enough to have 

Maurie Ellen come over to the school, where 

Lester interviewed him in regard to his time in the 

navy. Thank you Maurie and get well soon. 

 

Coming 
Events 

2024 

Term 1 

Week 11 

12/4 Students Last 

Day 

 

Term 2  

 

Week 1 

29/4 SDD 

30/4 Students 

Return 

2/5 School Cross 

Country 

 

Week 3 

13/5 Moree Zone 

Cross Country 

Gravesend 

14-16/5 Yr 6 

Leadership Camp 

 

Week 5 

31/5 Baker’s Cup 

Garah 

 

Week 7  

10/6 Kings Birthday 

Holiday 

13/6 Cross Country 

Coolah 

 

Week 8 

19/6 Border Sports 

 

Week 9 

26/6 Life Ed Van 

 

Week 10 

5/7 Students Last 

Day  



 

 
 

 

 

Next term is shaping up to be a busy one with  

• Week 1 -Cross Country on Thursday 2nd May 9.30am start 

• Week 2 – Pulse dance workshops in Moree  

• Week 3 – Year 6 leadership camp at the Warrumbungles. 

 

Hope everyone has an enjoyable and safe holiday. We will be 

excited to see the students on Thursday 30th April.  

Finally, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Geraldine Oates 

Relieving Principal 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
 

*Boomi Tennis Club AGM 

Wednesday 1st May 

6pm Pioneer Hotel 

All welcome 

Enquiries to R Hickson 0427278944 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 


